Mountain States Petroleum Corp.

P. O. Box 1362
TULSA, OKLAHOMA

ALBERT J. BLAIR, JR.
President

Telephone: Diamond 3-9574
January 7, 1960

Mr. Emery C. Arnold ’{/\\‘ﬁw'}t
Supervisor, District #3 / T
0Oil Conservation Commission v / o
1000 Rio Brazos Road 4}fﬂ oy
Aztec, New Mexico e ’

Our Walter Howard #2 Well
NE/4 Section 22 - T25N - R2W
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico

Re:

Dear Mr. Arnold:

Reference is made to your of December 29, 1959 concern-
ing the filing of Form C-103 and to the statement that communica-
tion exists between the different zones in said well

Please be informed that we have requested that said
matters be taken care of by our Vice President and Production
Superintendent, Mr. Floyd J. Ray, in Albuquerque, New Mexico.
He will undoubtedly contact you within the very near futures

Respectfully yours,
MOUNTAIN STATES PETROLEUM CORP.
By: /f;éyiﬁy;;’ Aﬁyyc{ci
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